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Hi Patrick,

Paul Nakhle

Thursday, 24 December 2020 12:15 PM

Patrick Copas; DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox

Development

RE: Notice of Exhibition — Macquarie Park Data Centre (SSD-10467)

I note this feedback is submit outside of the exhibition date of 18" of December.

Could you kindly forward the feedback below to the proponent.

We note that in section 17.4.1 the proponent anticipates there is no requirement to upgrade the existing power
network to support the operation of the proposal, however we encourage the proponent to liaise with Ausgrid as

soon as possible to determine if a new connection is required for the development.

Ausgrid has underground cables present in Talavera Rd and recommends the proponent obtain plans through DBYD
and refer to Ausgrid Network Standard NS156 regarding working near these cables. We note the proposed new
roadway “road 22” will need to cross these cables and suitable construction arrangements will need to be in place to

enable this to be completed safely.

Kind regards,

Paul Nakhle

Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services | Technical Operations

& Ausgrideszsm

First Floor, Building 2, 25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush, NSW, 2140





